
January 6,2017

Darren Wattie
Code Consultant
Technovation Engineering Ltd.

412 Rio Drive South
Kelowna, BC
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Dear Darren:

On behalf of Okanagan College we would like to extend our sincere gratitude to you for an excellent job

on the difficult task of hanging the Cessna plane in the atrium of our new Trades Building. We know this

special project took a lot of technical planning and two weekends of your time to actually lift the plane

into place. Hanging the plane would not have been possible without all those who problem-solved

behind the scenes and completed the difficult task of actually getting the plane into position.

We are proud of this specialfeature in the atrium and have received a lot of positive feedback about

how it provides a finishing touch on this exceptional building.

Thank you for all of your assistance in bringing this project to such a successful conclusion.

Sincerely, t l'I
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Roy Daykin

Vice President Employee and Corporate Services
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